
 

   
 

Friday 21st April 2023 
NEWSLETTER – Summer 1 Week 1 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

 

 

 

WELCOME BACK! 
We have all enjoyed our first week back to school. The children are definitely taller!  
We have a busy last term ahead with many events to look forward to. Please refer to the dates which I sent 
out before Easter for up-and-coming Assemblies, Sports days and Showcases of work. Remembering Sports 
days: YR 3 & 4 – 17.05.23   YR 5 & 6 – 18.05.23   Rec & YR 1 22.05.23   YR 2 – 23.05.23 
 

 

 
 

Staffing 
A quick reminder that next Friday is Mr Memory’s last day with us here at St Joseph’s. Mrs Roberts will be 
coming into school for a handover meeting next week and Mrs Lord has already been working this week with 
the children and staff. Both will be taking over from Mr Memory. 

 
 

 

 

Milk and Toast 
A polite reminder to pay for your child’s Milk and Toast for this half term. The office has sent out a PING today 
to refresh our memories of how to pay using Evolve and the prices. 
 
 

 

 
 

 

 

Strikes  
There are two more strike days this half term. Thursday 27th April and Tuesday 2nd May. 
 

 
 

School will be closed for the following classes on Thursday 27th April: 
Reception, Year 2, Year 3 and Year 6 
 
 

 
 

School will be closed for the following classes on Tuesday 2nd May: 
Reception, Year 2 and Year 3 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 

Holy Communion 
Our Year 4 class are making their First Holy Communion on Saturday 13th May and Saturday 20th May. We are 
all looking forward to that. If parents haven’t sorted a dress out yet I have 3 to try on which are beautiful! 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

The King’s Coronation 
Just to remind you that school will be closed on Monday 8th May for the King’s Coronation. To mark the 
occasion, we will be celebrating on the Friday before, 5th May by coming to school dressed in red, white and 
blue and having a garden party outside (weather permitting) as we did for the Queen’s Jubilee. More details 
to follow. There is no cost to parents. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Residential 
Year 3 are going to the Anderton Centre on Thursday 11th May. As this is fast approaching Mrs Melling has 
sent further information out today about what to pack etc via PING. Exciting! 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

Monday 24.04.23 
To mark St George’s day this weekend, we are inviting those children who are members of Rainbows, 
Brownies, Guides, Beavers or Cubs to come to school on Monday 24th April dressed in their special club 
uniform. They will be able to share their badges and talk about their clubs with their classmates. 
 
Have a lovely weekend everyone! 
 
Miss Daley                   

 
 

 


